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Libertyville 

Township Road 

District 

The infrastructure is 

severely deteriorating 

across our country and 

Lake County is certainly 

not immune to it. 



The Road District maintains unincorporated 

Libertyville Township roads and right-of-ways. Some 

of  the services provided include:
• Winter snow & ice control

• Resurfacing roads

• Repairing potholes

• Constructing & maintaining drainage, storm sewers and culverts

• Right-of-way mowing

• Shoulder graveling

• Bridge repair

• Tree trimming

• Spring clean-up

• Road striping

• Crack sealing

• Right-of-way permits



Snow & Ice Events

741 tons of  salt & 500 gallons of  brine were applied 

to Township roads.



Resurfacing of  roads and culvert replacements in 

Arcadia, Bull Creek, and Knollwood subdivisions 

$350,000
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Knollwood Subdivision Drainage Improvements 

$101,000



Countryside Manor Swale Maintenance Project  

$105,000 with $67,000 funded from a

Lake County Stormwater Management Commission Grant
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Rockland Road Emergency Road Closure due to 

high winds and a downed tree and electrical pole



Rockland Road Emergency Road Closure due to 

high winds and a downed tree and electrical pole



Rockland Road Emergency Road Closure due to 

high winds and a downed tree and electrical pole



Leesley Ct culvert replacement and drainage improvements  

$130,000 project with $40,000 funded by 

Lake County Stormwater Management Commission Grant
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Questions?

Marty Neal, Highway Commissioner

highwaydepartment@libertyvilletownship.us

847.362.3350

mailto:highwaydepartment@libertyvilletownship.us

